
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

 

 

Field Trips 

Tomorrow, Ms. Bridges and Ms. Ulep’s students 

will enjoy the day at Martha Rivers Park playing 

kickball and eating lunch. Ms. Sara Williams’ 

class will tour Splat! Bakery and then have lunch 

at George Poston Park.  

Disney is releasing the movie, Monkey Kingdom, 

this week to celebrate Earth day. Over the next 

few weeks, several of our high school classes 

and some of our middle school students will enjoy 

a field trip to Regal Cinemas at Franklin Square to 

view the movie. The students are very excited 

about seeing the movie. They will learn about 

conserving the planet and animal habitats and 

needs. The students will also learn community 

skills and practice using money.  

“Discipline is choosing 

between what you 

want now and what 

you want most.” 

  -Abraham Lincoln  
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Staff Spotlight–Bruce Sudderth 

Bruce Sudderth is our Aquatics Instructional 

Assistant. He has been with Webb Street for 7 

years. Bruce also works part-time at Belk’s at 

Eastridge Mall and has worked there for 20 years. 

Bruce can speak German and Spanish, and can 

say “Merry Christmas” in 12 languages! Bruce’s 

Mother, Pat, was the Principal of this school when 

it was Peedin Elementary and his wife is a 

Teacher at Page Elementary. Bruce enjoys 

comedies, eating, collecting music, eating, 

swimming, eating, and the beach.  He loves 

eating! 

Run For the Money 

Run for the Money is a wonderful opportunity for supporters of Webb 

Street to donate to our school.  It is sponsored by the Community Founda-

tion of Gaston County and is this Saturday, April 18th at the Rotary Pavil-

ion in Downtown Gastonia. You can support Webb Street by running or 

walking in the event. Every donation made in Webb Street School’s name 

will be matched by the Community Foundation!! 

Webb Street Staff Basketball Games 

Our Staff vs. Staff basketball games will be Thursday at noon. Sean Gettys 

has organized this for Webb Street School for several years. The four 

teams playing are Grand Canyon, Duke, Florida State, and Appalachian. 

The Seniors will be coaching and assisting the teams. The students will 

purchase a ticket to the games and also enjoy drinks and popcorn.  We 

can’t wait to see who wins the big trophy! 

Student Recognition 

Corey Swim and Tyler Voss have been selected to receive the Civitan 

Outstanding Citizen Award. They were chosen based on their academic 

achievement, participation in activities, and friendship with students and 

teachers. Corey, Tyler, and Mr. Blackmon will attend the Gastonia Civitan 

Luncheon at the Gaston Country Club tomorrow to receive their award. 

Shannon Layne will be honored tomorrow night at the Schiele Museum 

when she receives the Best and Brightest Award. This award is sponsored 

by the Gaston Gazette and Shannon was selected for being a great stu-

dent and always helping others.  


